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790 Kcs. - 1000 Watts 

M. Kermit Geary 
RD 2 
Walnutport, pa. 

Dear Kermit, 

thought 
record, 

"Serving the Shenandoah Valley" 

September 30, 1954 

Just received your DX report in the morning's mail and 
I would take time out right away to reply. First, for the 
your verification. 

This is to verify your report of reception taken 
of WSIG on the morning of september 28, 1954 
from 558 to 617 A.M. EST. your report of reception 
was 100 percent correct. 

That covers the "official" part of my reply. Thanks for 
your kind remarks about our signal. we are glad to know we get 
out so well. My wife and I visit Harrisburg, pa. and WSIG puts 
in a fine signal there, but as you state, WTAR gives us trouble. 
I am a bit surprized that in your area WEAN in providence doesn't 
begin to rear its ugly head, but I presume they use a directional 
array which precludes reception in a southwest direction. 

There is no doubt about it, I've found that NRC Club members 
submit far better and more complete reports than independent DX'ers 
or members of other clubs. NRC must be a good influence. By the 
way, I am planning a nice DX card or letter which I hope to complete 
fairly soon. I will send you a copy when it is complete. 

Being fairly new at my job most of my attention has been on 

station business, so I have had no chance to do any DX'ing thus far. 
I have an 11 tube National which is a fine set. Right now it is 

getting ax yearly physical in Winchester, but as soon as I get it 

back I hope to be in business. I'm not much of an engineer, but i 

am told it won't be much of a trick to hook our tower up as an 
antenna,, and that should really do the job on BCB. 

If you ever take a trip into this area i hope you'll take time 
out to stop in and say hello. Got a letter the other day from 
one of the prominent club members (name escapes me) who had passed 
through the area, but he didn't have time to stop by. 

Thanks a million for your report, and weite again when you 
have the chance. 



wsig 790 KC 

7s 
Near Mt. Jackson, Vir9inia 
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February 22 
1955 

1000 W 

Dear D -X Friend, 

This will verify your report of reception 
of WSIG onCY'T t 

c 
. .TG{1 i. . 

at 430-530 a.m. EST The program you heard 
was a special program for the NRG. 

WSIG appreciates your interest in report- 
ing our reception. 

phil potter 
Asst. manager 


